South Tahoe looking for homes
with lead paint

South Lake Tahoe has grant funding to make local homes
healthier by reducing lead paint hazards from the federal
government.

Was your home built before 19787 Did you know the city has
federal grant funding to test homes built before 1978 for
potential lead-based paint hazards?

The grant covers 100 percent of the costs of a lead hazard
risk assessment inspection, costs of construction to mitigate
lead hazards, and the cost to test the blood lead levels of
children who live or regularly visit the home.

Call today about this program — (530) 542.6158.
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